
6. IMPACT OF THE DEVELOPMENT CONTRIBUTION PROVISIONS OF THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT
BILL ON THE PROPOSED CITY PLAN

The Committee received a combined report from Janine Sowerby (Senior Planner, Planning Policy),
Allan Watson (Infrastructure and Facilities Management Team Leader) and Sarah Dawson (Planning
Consultant) which assessed in detail the impact of the development contribution provisions of the
Local Government Bill on the proposed City Plan.

The report concluded by stating that while the development contribution provisions look promising, a
further report assessing in detail their impact on the proposed City Plan will be presented when the Bill
becomes operative.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


